
 
 TO: HONORABLE MAYOR FROM: Toni J. Taber, CMC 
  AND CITY COUNCIL  City Clerk 
   
SUBJECT: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS  DATE: December 18, 2017 
 APPOINTMENTS 
              
 

SUPPLEMENTAL 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
 
Approve staff recommendation as directed in original memo, but drop appointment of the 
District 7 Neighborhoods Commissioner to allow for extended recruitment to expand the 
representation in District 7. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On August 9, 2016, Council Policy 0-4 was approved which outlined how unanticipated 
vacancies in Neighborhoods Commissions are handled.   
 
The Council Appointment and Advisory Commission met on November 14, and interviewed 
eligible applicants.  Because District 7 received only one application from a resident of a 
neighborhood which is already represented on the Neighborhoods Commission, we are asking 
for a deferral of the District 7 appointment to allow for extended recruitment in order to expand 
the representation in District 7.   
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Dropping the appointment of District 7 commissioner will reduce the number of commissioners 
for District 7, but allow for the recruitment in neighborhoods not currently represented on the 
Neighborhoods Commission.  
 
 
       TONI J. TABER, CMC 
       City Clerk 
 
 
For questions, please contact Elaine Trinh, Deputy City Clerk, 408-535-1260. 
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